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           19th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Catholic Life 

Thank you for participating within our Children In Need fundraiser today! The children have had lots of 

fun and have raised lots of money towards this very worthy charity. 

Our thanks also go to Sister Eleanor who has come into school to work with our children on developing 

their knowledge and understanding of the Catholic Social Teaching principles. 

We look forward to Year 6’s Class Mass next week. 

Christmas Cards! 

Children are welcome to bring in Christmas Cards for their friends from December 1st 2021! There will 

be a Post Box in the school entrance for these to be placed in. Please ensure the full name of children 

are written on the envelope/or the year group, so selected Year 6 children can distribute these cards to 

the correct classes each day! 

Flashbacks! 

We are currently working very hard on our children “Knowing more, and Remembering More”. Here, 

within lessons we are ensuring we are making “flashbacks” to prior knowledge, measuring whether this 

knowledge has entered our children’s long term memory. Parents can all support this, by reviewing their 

children’s Knowledge Organiser regularly.  

We ensure 1 child from each class is awarded as our Flashback Hero each week, sharing this success 

within our weekly Achievement Assembly! 

Regards 

Mrs Chadbourne 
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Important Dates 

• Friday 3rd December 2021-Trust INSET Day-school closed to all children. 

• Wednesday 22nd December 2021-Break up for Christmas. 

• Monday 10th January 2021-All children Back to School 

 

 


